Funding for Child Care Programs CCFRI & CCOF

Operations
Child Care Operating Funding (CCOF) assists with the day-to-day costs of running a licensed child care facility.
· Child Care Operating Funding - Province of British Columbia (gov.bc.ca)
The Child Care Fee Reduction Initiative (CCFRI) lowers the cost of child care for parents each month. Parents do not need to apply for the fee reduction.
· Child Care Fee Reduction Initiative - Province of British Columbia (gov.bc.ca)
 Subsidies 

Child Care Fee Reduction Initiative (CCFRI)
The Child Care Fee Reduction Initiative (CCFRI) is a provincially funded child care subsidy program that provides funds to eligible, licenced child care providers (like CEFA) to reduce and stabilize child care costs for families. Parents of children up to Kindergarten age who use licensed childcare providers can save up to $900 per month per child in monthly tuition fees.
Parents do NOT need to apply to access this BC daycare subsidy. If your child is enrolled in a participating school, they will automatically get the discount starting in December 2022.

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/family-social-supports/caring-for-young-children/childcarebc-programs/child-care-fee-reduction-initiative-provider-opt-in-status

The Affordable Child Care Benefit 
(ACCB)

Under this BC daycare subsidy, families with a household income under $111K can receive up to $1,250 per child per month for child care. The amount you receive is based on your child(ren)’s age, family size, and type of care. Families apply for this benefit directly with the provincial government and need to renew their application every year.

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/family-social-supports/caring-for-young-children/childcarebc-programs/child-care-benefit

ACCB APPLICATION INSTRUCTIONS

Please make note of the following: 
· Child Care Arrangement forms are completed online through the My Family Services account. When asked to upload a Child Care Arrangement Form, select “This document is optional. I am not attaching this document.”
· All families are able to complete the form online but if you would like to request for a PDF form, please email the Administration office at preschoolnorth@outlook.com 
· ACCB approvals may not be for the full duration of the program and therefore, a mid-year renewal may be required to be completed online through your My Family Services account.
ACCB is a program administered by the BC Government. The application is between the family and ACCB. Preschool North & Childcare does not have any information on a family’s approval status. If you have any questions about your application and eligibility, contact the Affordable Child Care Benefits office at 1-888-388-6622 (Monday to Friday from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm). If you need assistance with the online application, reach out to ACCB and request to speak with the Portal Support Team.

https://1drv.ms/b/c/50eb7a3171ec9148/EWmX5kECQ79GmIcAYk6ZidQBQLsuOF1_fpZ18tv7sUxpcQ

